From: Beth Forbes

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farm Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 2:35:10 PM

This hog farm should have never been granted an operational permit to begin with. The
Buffalo NATIONAL River has already been polluted enough from the time C & H has been
in operation.

Please do NOT grant them another operating permit. We kayak regularly on this river & it
is attracting more out of state visitors which is good for our economy. The pollution caused
by the hog farm is destroying this beautiful resource.
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